
Just a little email (short story maybe) to say thank you very much for your efforts in 

putting together our tour to NZ. It was absolutely fantastic!!  

We knew the scenery was going to be great but we were completely blown away by it 

all, especially in Bay of Islands and around Taupo and Napier. The art deco style of 

Napier was amazing.  

We particularly wish to say that we appreciated your efforts in rearranging the flight over 

when departing, after Virgin cancelled the original direct flight. It was certainly better 

than the one they wanted us to go on! 

The first few nights in Auckland for New Year's was great and we found there was lots to 

do and the harbour area is like Melbourne's South bank area.  

We had a little extra bit of fun when we got to Rotorua when all residents were asked to 

evacuate the hotel at 11.30pm due to a possible fire (thankfully it turned out be a false 

alarm) and we went back in after 40 mins.   

However we probably would not suggest staying in Palmerston North to catch the train, 

as there is not much to do there, although they do have a great park area with a small 

train setup (similar to what is in Elmore) amongst rose gardens etc along the river. 

But the best surprise came in Wellington where City Life Hotels gave us a complimentary 

upgrade to a 2 bedroom suite for the 3 nights we stayed there which was very much 

appreciated. And Qantas surprised us on the day we were flying out as they said our 

flight was to be delayed by 1hr.  When we got to the terminal they said it was caused by 

a medical emergency with a child on flight over from Melbourne and it had to be 

rerouted to Christchurch before arriving in Wellington. We got home to Melbourne 

round 8.30pm ish after going thru customs and arrived back home by 10.30ish. 

Needless to say we enjoyed ourselves immensely and took plenty of photos, ate to much 

food and drank too much beer and wine and would go back there in a flash (maybe to 

the South island!!). 

We would have no hesitation in recommending you and your company to our friends 

and family for future travel. 
 


